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NOTE TO EDITORS:

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission has received two reports from its Advisory
Committee on Nuclear Waste on technical issues. The March 6 reports, in the form of
letters, provide comments on ACNW’s support for the NRC staff’s approach to
assessing the performance of multiple barriers in the disposal of high-level radioactive
wastes and the NRC high-level waste issue-resolution process and issue resolution
status reports.

The reports are available through the NRC’s Office of Public Affairs, the NRC’s
Internet Homepage (http://www.nrc.gov/ACRSACNW) and the Public Document Room
in Washington, D.C. To access the letters on the NRC Internet Homepage use the
“search” function to located the documents with the search term “March 6.”
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